
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Week ending 
09.03.18

Poppy, Bluebell and 
Sunflower Class

This week's sounds 
We have be revising some of 

the trickier digraphs this 
week. For example ow, ear, 

air.  We have also been 
practicing spelling and 

applying our tricky words in 
our writing.

For example 'like, are, was 
and my'. 

Fern Hill PSA would like to 
invite you to our 'Easter hot 

chocolate afternoon' on 
Monday 19th March from 
3.30pm -4.30pm. Please 

return slips to class teachers 
who will forward them onto 

Miss Wheatley.
We would love to see lots 

of you there! 

Maths:
This week we have been 

learning about DOUBLES! 
We have been doubling 

single numbers and using our 
fingers to mirror the 

number. Why not play a 
fastest doubler game at 

home?! 

Firestation trip
What an action packed trip we had on 
Tuesday! We learned about what to do 
if there's a fire in the house and were 
told to check all smoke alarms in the 

house. 
We explored the fire engine and even 

sprayed the hose! Thank you to our 
parent helpers who made it possible.  

Reading books

It is really important when 
you read with your child that 
you make a note in the red 

books. This is great way for 
us to see what you are 

reading at home and how 
they are getting on with the 

school books. Thank you. 

Parents Evening 
A reminder that parents 
evening is on the 21st and 
22nd March. Please make 
sure you have signed up 

online. See the whole school 
newsletter for more details. 
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